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The week of December 9th thru December 15th,  the Hour of Code campaign was held reaching over 16 million students across the nation in an effort to encourage every student to take  one hour of introductory computer science. At Cascade High School, 250 students were highly engaged in writing code, exploring introductory program structure through interactive algorithmic problem solving during this time. Students walked away from this event wanting to learn more about computer science course offerings. More information about this event can be obtained by going to the following websites: http://hourofcode.org and http://code.org/learn. 


